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ROADS ACT 1993 – SECTION 75
TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF 
BARBERSTOWN LANE NORTH 
(PART OF)
Fingal County Council has now made an order 
temporarily closing Barberstown Lane North at its 
junction with Barberstown Lane South. The closure is 
necessary to facilitate slit trenching works as part of the 
DART Expansion Project being carried out by Ground 
Investigations Ltd from 5th July 2021 to 9th July 2021. 
The alternative route available is via R121, 
Westmanstown Road, R149 and Barberstown Lane South.
Local access will be maintained and extensive diversion 
and information signage will be in place.
Olivia McCormack, Administrative Officer, 
Castleknock Mulhuddart Operational Area 


